
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th October 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staff update for Maple Class 

 

We are writing to let you know about some staff changes that are happening for Maple Class.  

Due to personal circumstances, Gareth will not be returning to Doubletrees School next half term. 

We would like to thank him for his contribution to our school and to Maple class. We wish him well 

with his future. 

We are currently recruiting for his replacement and will ensure the transition is as smooth as 

possible for his class.  For the interim period Maple class is going to be supported by Lucy Hall, 

alongside the experienced TA and HLTA team.  Many of you know Lucy well already as the previous 

Maple Class teacher.  Lucy is delighted to be able to support the class and ensure consistency during 

this transitional period of recruitment.   

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to make contact with me or Lucy. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Joanne Hobbs 

Assistant Headteacher.  

 


